
 
 
 
 
 

LEARN ABOUT 

ADVANCE DIRECTIVES 

& LIVING WILLS 
Tuesday, July 16, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Public is Welcome – PLEASE SHARE 

 

Please join us as we welcome Carrie Dunlap from Lower Cape Fear LifeCare who will discuss 

the Lower Cape Fear LifeCare organization as well as their program, Begin the Conversation 

with Advance Directives & Living Wills.  From their website: "Lower Cape Fear LifeCare is a 

nonprofit organization dedicated to providing access to the highest quality LifeCare, education, 

and supportive services to our patients, their families, and the communities we serve."  They 

serve "patients and families in private homes, assisted living facilities, skilled nursing facilities, 

hospitals, and our care centers.  Our service area includes Bladen, Brunswick, Columbus, New 

Hanover, Onslow, and Pender counties in North Carolina, and Horry, Georgetown, and Marion 

counties in South Carolina."  

 

There is no charge for this workshop, however, we suggest a donation of at least $5 per person.  

You may bring a check made out to Lower Cape Fear LifeCare or cash.  A basket will be set out 

to collect all donations and we will mail all donations to Lower Cape Fear LifeCare.  

 

Location of workshop: 

TEMPLE SHALOM 

4023 Belle Terre Blvd. 

Myrtle Beach, SC 29579 

Reservations are required prior to July 9, 2024. 

 

To Register: 

Please email Hope at TempleShalomMBPresident@gmail.com or call/text (843) 903-6634 

to make your reservation.  

 
 

Temple Shalom is firmly committed to protecting the health and safety of our members and guests. 

All first-time guests will be required to show their ID in order to enter the building. 

PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND IF YOU DO NOT FEEL WELL FOR ANY REASON. 
 
 
Temple Shalom is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, Federal Tax ID# 20-3142057 


